
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 10:56 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Correspondence - 20200226 
20200226; {BULK} Sewers on Pl 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01147-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you! 
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Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

William Woodworth <mom2amy@me.com> 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 1 O: 12 PM 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
20200226 

Dear commissioner, because we live on a barrier island, it is important to our shores and fisheries to put in a sewer. We 
are stewards of the land. With the number of lots that have sold during Covid, the number of septic fields will go up 
making the shallow grounds work harder or fail leading to more red tide, killing more aquatic life. please grant the 
sewer. 
Thank you. 

Terri, 
Sent from my iPad 
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Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

eu777offices@gmail.com 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of 
Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Fay; Office of Commissioner Clark; 
Commission Clerk 
{BULK} Sewers on Pl 

Importance: Low 

My husband & I, Stewart & Sharon Saad, own 3 lots on Palm Island. One lot is developed and 
the other 2 lots will be developed in the near future. 
We support Environmental Utilities efforts to convert septic to sewer. 
Septic is very toxic and horrible for the environment. 
Thank you, 
Stewart & Sharon Saad 

Sent from my iPhone 
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